From: rkmraz@gmail.com

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Crosswalk on Sprecher
Date: Sunday, November 5, 2023 10:22:12 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello,

I was wondering if you had Information about when the second crosswalk signal will be installed? I believe it was
suppose to be at Sprecher and Dominion. I was told that it was going to be spring, then I thought fall. It still hasn’t
happened and I was wondering if there was any other information?

Tired of no one stopping and almost getting hit several times.

Thanks,
Cindy

Sent from my iPhone
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